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ANNEX 3

(See Article 49)

Definition of Ternis use4
in the International Telecomnmunication Convention

and its Annexes

Administration: Any governmental department or servic
responsible for implementing the obligations undertaken in th
International Telecommunication Convention and the Regulatioff
annexed thereto.

Private operating agency: Any individual or company 0
corporation, other than a governmental establishment or agen,
which, operates a telecommunication installation intended. for l
international telecommunicationl service or which is capable O
causîng harmful interference with sucli a service.

Recognized private operaling agency: Any private operati1
agency, as defined above, which operates a service of pubi
correspondence or of broadcasting and upon which the obligatin
provided for in Article 19 are imposed by the Member or Associt
Meinher in whose territory the head office of the agency is situatd

Dele gale: A person sent by the government of a Member 0
Associate Member of the Union to a Plenipotentiary Conferele
or a person representing a goverument or an admninistration, O
a Meniber or Associate Member of the Union at an Administratv
Conference, or at a meeting of an International Consultate
Committee.

Representative c A. person sent by a recognized private operato
agency to an Administrative Conference, or to, a meeting of 1
International Consultative Conimittee.

Expert: A person sent by a national scientifie or indust8
organization authorized by the government or the adnxinistrte
of its country to attend meetings of study groupe of an Infio
tional Consultative Committee.


